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                                                                                                                              19th April 2020 

Good Morning all, 

On behalf of the Committee we hope you are all staying safe and managing to stay 

strong in these difficult times. 

The club continues to comply with current regulations and therefore all events are 

cancelled until further notice. We will keep the situation under review, and will inform 

you all when we can start rescheduling events for later in the year. 

In the meantime, work is still going on in the background. Ross Ord and Trevor 

Kirkham have now completed an extensive video archive of club’s activities going 

back over the last ten years or more. Many thanks to you both for all the work 

involved. 

The videos can be found in the Members Section of the web site under “Video 

Archives”. There are presently about 30 videos available and more will be added in 

the future, so if you have a little time to spare have a look and see what you think. 

If anyone has any questions or needs help accessing the Members Area, please get 

in contact with me by email. 

Stay safe - We look forward to seeing you all again soon. 

Best Regards 

Peter Alt – President 

  

                                           David Moran – Secretary  


